
INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that a public hearing will be held electronically via 
Zoom on Monday, June 7, 2021, at 8:00 p.m., by the Board of Trustees of the 

Incorporated Village of Farmingdale, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, NY 11735 
to consider the application of Carll Drive, LLC for a proposed two lot 
subdivision in a Residence B Zoning District, located at 368 Melville Road, also 

known as Section 49, Block 59, Lots 22, 48, and 49. Pursuant to Village Code 
Article XXXI §600-239, Board of Trustees approval required for subdivisions.  

The link to the Zoom meeting with be posted on the Farmingdale Village 
website, www.farmingdalevillage.com.   

 

All parties in interest and citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at 

such hearing. 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

BRIAN HARTY, ADMINISTRATOR 
VILLAGE CLERK/TREASURER 

 
DATED:  May 6, 2021 

 

http://www.farmingdalevillage.com/

